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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1680, as introduced, increases the fee for the cost of personal services as it relates to the 

Office of Juvenile Affairs reimbursing entities transporting juveniles from $17 per hour to $32 

per hour. 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1680 increases the reimbursement fee paid by the Office of Juvenile Affairs (OJA) to the 

entity transporting detained juveniles from Seventeen Dollars per hour ($17/hour) to Thirty-Two 

Dollars ($32/hour). 

 

OJA estimates a cost of One Hundred Twenty-Four Thousand Seven Hundred Eighty-One 

Dollars ($124,781) due to the fee increase. Officials from OJA stated this cost cannot be easily 

absorbed and would require additional appropriation, resulting in a fiscal impact of $124,781 on 

the state budget. 

 

 
 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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